
 

 

Wednesday, January 30th, 2023 
 
 
Dear Families of the Graduating Class of 2023, 
 
Great news! We have confirmed with Artona Studios that their mobile unit will be onsite at Carson Graham 
(front driveway) on Tuesday, February 28th -Thursday, March 2nd (after school into the evening). 
 
Grads can now sign up for this portrait session: https://artona.com/schools/CARS/programs/graduation. Once 
the appointment is confirmed, an email notification will be sent with location, etc. 
 
Students may still be able to go to the Vancouver studio. They would need to contact Artona directly at 604-
872-7272 and or through live chat to arrange this option. 
 
Best Regards, 

 
Suzette Dohm 
Principal 

https://artona.com/schools/CARS/programs/graduation

